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From: Edik Ant <edikant@yahoo.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 6:55 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear secretary,

my name is Eduard Ant, and [ am writing to express my concern with the new proposed regulation to
restrict Forex leverage to 10:1. Please understand, that restricting this market will only give the incentive
for traders to switch to other brokers, regulated on other continents, and thus, US brokers will start
losing business. You are giving more money to other countries out of US banks. Think about it, please.

Thank you.



